Visva-Bharati
Santiniketan

CIRCULAR

With reference to the Academic Calendar published by the University on
11.05.2020, queries have been received from some faculty members on whether
they would be able to leave station for Summer Vacation from 01.06.2020.

This is to clarify that the Academic Calendar was published on 11.05.2020 as per
advice received from the MHRD/UGC before the current phase of Lockdown. The
said Academic Calendar is tentative and subject to change especially because
Lockdown has been extended upto 31.05.2020 and there is possibility of further
extension also.

Therefore, faculty members are advised not to leave station for Summer Vacation
until the University takes a final decision regarding the Summer Vacation
considering the Lockdown scenario after 31st May, 2020.
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Copy to:

All Directors and Principals of Bhavanas/Vibhagas

All Heads of Academic Departments/Centres

Proctor/Dean of Students Welfare

Chief Medical Officer, PM Hospital

Prof. in-Charge of Security

Librarian, Central Library

University Engineer

All Joint Registrars/Deputy Registrars/Assistant Registrars
Deputy Registrar and C. S. to the Vice-Chancellor

10 P. A. to Registrar

11. University Webmaster - To upload it in the University Website.
12. Hindi Officer - To translate it into Hindi and upload it in the University Website.
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